Lorraine Reza

From: Scott B <scOttyb@yandex.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 21, 2020 12:24 PM
To: City_Clerk

Subject: Comments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This is a general public comment.

I heard from a member of Seven Oaks that they almost had their home stolen because some SOB took their
home deed off of the city's website. How could the city make such a mistake? How do we know if our home
deed is currently or has ever been posted on the city's website? What is being done to protect Seven Oaks and
Bakersfield residents?

Scotty



